
Dear Valued Customer

Toyoaki Yamamoto
General Manager

Display LSI Product Development Division
LSI Business Unit

ROHM Co., Ltd.

Issue Date:

Last time buy : / Last time shipment :

ROHM does not have any in-house substitutes, but we can introduce you to other manufacturers' interchangeable products 
with the same package and pin layout.

Supplier contact

Please contact the local ROHM sales office or the authorized distributor.

Notes

Reason for discontinuance

We have received notification from the supplier of materials essential for the production of ferroelectric capacitors for FeRAM 
that it will not be able to procure raw materials and that the supply of materials will be discontinued until May 2025.

Product discontinuance date

June 30, 2025 January 30, 2026

Comments

[Regarding environmental data and other product related data for discontinued products]
Please be noted that we can only support data which is available at the time of the product discontinuance announcement.

Product category Affected part number(s) Suggested replacement product

FeRAM attached sheet none

This letter intends as a formal notification of discontinuance of products which are currently supplied by ROHM Co., Ltd.

ROHM Co., Ltd. requires customers to provide acknowledgment of the receipt of this notification within 30 days from 
the date of this notice. Lack of acknowledgment of this notice within 30 days is considered as acceptance of the 
change.

After acknowledgement of the customer, lack of additional response within 90 day period constitutes acceptance of the 
change according to JEDEC Standard J-STD-046.

Your understanding and cooperation would be highly appreciated.
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